
Malmesbury Town Council 
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Report No.6 

 

Parks and Open Spaces Report 

 

 

1. Dog Fowling Filands – the is an issue with dog fouling in Filands view and Carnival close, 

reported to the Town Clerk by a resident on the 17th December. The fouling is on private 

land in front of the properties.  The resident would be supportive of putting up a sign on 

their front lawn, for a specified period of time, along with at least eighteen other residents; 

if the Council could provide some signs. 

 

Additionally, at the request of the Town Clerk, Wiltshire Council’s Dog Control and Animal 

Welfare Officer visited the roads on the 8th January and erected the necessary signage. 

  

2. St Aldhelms Gym – the gym ‘presence’ seems to have settled. A resident, local to St 

Aldhelms mead, who has starting using the gym has contacted the Town Clerk to suggest the 

laying of   is  matting between the gym items to mitigate against the mud, which has proven 

to be transferred onto the equipment resulting from wet weather. The Committee is asked 

to consider this suggestion. 

 

 

Richard Spencer- Williams – Town Clerk  

 

 


